To the President of the Russian Federation

To the Government of the Russian Federation

To the Parliament of the Russian Federation (Duma)
We hereby express our deep concern about the planned reorganization of the Russian Academy of Sciences (RAN). We believe that the intended changes – as reported so far - would seriously damage the effective pursuit of science and scholarship in Russia, and harm the independent position of the humanities, in particular.  

We call on the Government and President of the Russian Federation, and on the Deputies of the Duma, to give more time to discussions concerning the reorganization of the RAN, with full involvement of the scholars and scientists affected, and of other stakeholders in research and scholarship in Russia. 
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